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I moved from Arizona to Oregon this year and was really shocked that I cannot pump 

my own fuel in this state. Everything works back in Arizona and people are happy 

and relax when adding their own gas. The work who pump gas for my car in Oregon 

does not really care my car at all and just try to finish the job as quickly as possible. 

In my opinion it not only bad for my car but also not safe at all. Imagine the worker is 

pumping gas for several cars simultaneously all by one person. It makes zero sense 

to me that I cannot take a good care of my car and waste another man's time. I'd 

rather let the worker stay with me and just let me to finish his or her job. Then both of 

us are happy! 


